
27/10/2020 

MR Roman Doroszuk 
1 Cleary AVE 
Forestville NSW 2087 
roman.doroszuk@bigpond.com 

RE: DA2018/1924 - Forest Way FRENCHS FOREST NSW 2086

My home is on the corner of Cleary Ave and Bentley Avenue. This area is too often used by 
Speeding and noisy traffic that has no business being on these roads except for transit to 
shops and industrial areas. Especially in the mornings and late afternoons. There are many 
children and others including animals who use these roads to walk on, despite the new 
footpath on the South side of Bentley Ave. Bentley Avenue needs traffic restrictions and 
Discouragement such as traffic speed humps and more policing than is currently seen. Some 
of the drivers must think that they are on a speed way from what I have seen. The current 
proposal in "THE PLAN" for South bound traffic using Grace Avenue / Deakin Street / Bentley 
Avenue / Brown Street etc to get onto Warringah Road is just another example of ignorant and 
short sighted people to allow this to happen, be that the RMS or Council or both. 
Even the so called Development is a half thought out proposal. Widening the section of 
Warringah Road around the hospital has NOT improved traffic flow. because it is too local in its 
effect. what happens after the traffic lights at Brown Street in Forestville? Every year our rates 
go up and our ammenities go down. That is NOT good planning nor good management. As for 
the plan for traffic at the shopping centre. Deal with the problem at it's source --- at the 
shopping centre rather than push the problem onto local streets. otherwise you show the 
council to be uninterested and ignorant in the safety and well being of the residents in these 
residential back streets that end up being unable to access their own properties safely and 
increase the risk of injury and death for the younger and older people who live in these affected 
areas. 
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